
Sign up for project updates
northeastlink.vic.gov.au

Printed on 100% recycled paper.  
When you’re finished, please recycle. Authorised and published by the Victorian Government, 1 Treasury Place, Melbourne

New pavilion and natural turf oval at Binnak Park

Community Update
October 2021

Take a look at your new 
Binnak Park sports facilities
Major upgrades at Binnak Park are now 
complete with a new pavilion, cricket nets and 
turf to keep sports clubs playing and thriving 
while North East Link is built and beyond.

The new pavilion will provide a great view for spectators as well 
as female friendly change rooms. The upgrades also include 
fencing and new lighting for the AFL/Cricket oval and improved 
car parking on the northern and southern sides of the site.

Community open day 
You’ll have the opportunity to come and 
see these massive upgrades for yourself 
once Coronavirus restrictions have eased.



Contact us
community@northeastlink.vic.gov.au

1800 105 105

NELP 	GPO Box 2392, Melbourne VIC 3001 
Hub 	 17 Watsonia Rd, Watsonia VIC 3087

Please contact us if you would like this  
information in an accessible format.

If you need assistance because of a hearing or  
speech impairment, please visit relayservice.gov.au

Translation service 
For languages other than English,  
please call 03 9209 0147

Follow us on social media @nelpvic

For more information about upgrades  
to Binnak Park and other sports facilities 
in the area, visit  
northeastlink.vic.gov.au/sports

New cricket nets at Binnak Park

New efficient field lighting at Binnak Park

“We're looking forward to moving in and 
making the most of these fantastic new 
facilities. The new pavilion offers a great  
view of the ground and we’re excited to  
see it in action”  
Darren Callahan, President Plenty Valley 
Cricket Club

More than 40 trees have been planted to green the area as 
part of these upgrades. Some species include blackwood, 
manna gum, yellow gum, red stringybark and candlebark trees, 
as well as shrubs, grasses and other vegetation. 

These facilities will be enjoyed by the community, and Plenty 
Valley Cricket Club and Watsonia Sporting Club who will be 
temporarily relocating during major construction of North East 
Link. They will join the park’s existing sporting group, Parade St 
Damians Junior Football Club. 

The new look Binnak Park is part of our $68 million investment 
in local sports upgrades, supporting the north east 
community as we build North East Link. 
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It should be noted that this information is current at the time of publication, however changes may occur. Please visit our website for the latest updates.


